
Waterloo Town Council Meeting
November 25,2024

A meeting of the Waterloo Town Council was held November 25,2024, at 6:00 p.m' at the

Waterloo Town Hall. Members present were:

Josh Caudill Ken Surber

Greg Iddings Russell Goodman

Pam Howard / Town Manager James Garman
Renee Duszynski / Clerk Treasurer

The following business was discussed, and action was taken: Unless specified all votes were

unanimous.

Fire Chief Employee: Caudill stated they will interview current Chief Hobbs. Caudill stated he

had no questions, that it seemed like a clear choice, that Hobbs had already built a great team

who trusts him. Howard confirmed his start date would be January 6,2025, due to the holiday

and time off at current employer. Surber confirmed that the Volunteer Fire Department would

still hold events, such as pancake supper and chicken dinner. Hobbs had no questions about the

job. Motion to extend offer to employment to Kirby Hobbs made by Goodman (Garman) passed.

Hobbs, Howard and Goodman set an interview date for the two employees.

Country Village Basin: Kruse reviewed all documentation. Caudill and Garman will abstain

due to conflict. Motion to approve quit claim deed conveying Block A & B over to the Town

made by Goodman (Iddings) passed.

I, Renee Duszynski, the duly qualified Clerk Treasurer, do hereby certiry that the above and foregoing is atrue and exact excerpt

of minutes of ihe meeting of the Waterloo Town Council, Waterloo, Indian4 at which a quorum was in attendance and acting

throughout, and held November 25,2024, and, as such appears in the official minutes of said Waterloo Town Council, in my

custody.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

C r.:tt
President, Josh Caudill Clerk , Renee


